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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2008 8:01 AM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: FW: UST site question
Attachments: 121207 - 0712431.pdf; 121307 - 0712499.pdf

Categories: Mail_Cases

Donna, 
  
I received this email yesterday. I thought you would want to have a look. 
  
Thanks 
Steven Plunkett 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
510-383-1767 
510-337-9355 Fax 
steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
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"The bicycle is a curious invention,  
The passenger is its engine." 

  
 

From: Etta Jon (EJ) VandenBosch [mailto:ejv@sonic.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2008 6:41 PM 
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health 
Subject: UST site question 

Hello Mr. Plunkett (OK to call you Steven?), 
  
Edd Clark & Associates, Inc. (EC&A) recently did a soil and groundwater investigation at a property in Alameda County: 
1530-1540 Solano Ave, Albany, CA. 
  
My question is this - the site (1530-1540 Solano Ave) had very low levels of fuel hydrocarbons and solvents detected in 
soil and/or groundwater samples collected from the site. Are you the person with whom I should discuss whether or not to 
submit an Unauthorized Release Form? I just want to get a feel for whether or not this is worth opening up as an actual 
open case or not (doesn't seem like it to me). In the event that you are the person with whom I should speak, I've attached 
the two laboratory reports from this investigation. 
  
Please either email me back, or give me a call at (707) 792-9500. Thank you very much. 
  
Sincerely, 
Etta Jon (E.J.) VandenBosch 
Edd Clark & Associates, Inc. 
(707) 792-9500 - ph 
(707) 792-9504 - fax 
ejv@sonic.net 


